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Cindy,
Here is a comment that came in through consultation.
 
Chris Pyke, M.S. (he/him)
Division of Occupational Safety & Health
Asbestos Program & Technical Services
Industrial Hygienist

 

From: Woodard, Troy (LNI) <wooz235@LNI.WA.GOV> 
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 15:38
To: Pyke, Chris (LNI) <chris.pyke@lni.wa.gov>; Reul, Nicholas K (LNI) <reni235@LNI.WA.GOV>
Cc: Conley, David A (LNI) <coda235@LNI.WA.GOV>
Subject: FW: Air quality in the workplace request
 
Gentlemen,
Please see the comments below from Kayla Yarntender.  I sent her a message thanking her for the
input.
 
Respectfully,
 
Troy Woodard
Region 1 Consultation Supervisor
Department of Labor and Industries
Division of Occupational Safety and Health
Cell:  (425) 290-2103
 

 

From: Conley, David A (LNI) <coda235@LNI.WA.GOV> 
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 8:20 AM
To: Woodard, Troy (LNI) <wooz235@LNI.WA.GOV>
Subject: FW: Air quality in the workplace request
 
 
 

From: Hanna, Bobbie (LNI) <hacq235@LNI.WA.GOV> On Behalf Of LNI RE DOSH Consultation
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 8:00 AM
To: Conley, David A (LNI) <coda235@LNI.WA.GOV>
Subject: FW: Air quality in the workplace request


Wastington Sate Dgariment of
Labor & Industries





 
Hi Dave,
 
Can you have someone respond to Kayla.
 

From: Yarntender Kayla <yarntender@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 5:31 PM
To: LNI RE DOSH Consultation <DOSHConsultation@LNI.WA.GOV>
Subject: Re: Air quality in the workplace request
 

External Email

Whatcom County. Thank you for your response

On Wed, Oct 19, 2022, 5:25 PM LNI RE DOSH Consultation
<DOSHConsultation@lni.wa.gov> wrote: 

From: Yarntender Kayla <yarntender@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 3:28 PM
To: LNI RE DOSH Consultation <DOSHConsultation@LNI.WA.GOV>
Subject: Air quality in the workplace request
 

External Email

Hello, 
 
I am reaching out because I beleive OSHA should require that workplaces have good air
quality for workers.
 
Reason being:
 
Right now most of Western Washington is experiencing Very Unhealthy - Hazardous air
quality. This happens every year and every year regardless of warnings of adverse health
reactions and the unknown long term effects of being exposed to this poor air quality,
people are still required to goto work as normal as if nothing were different. 
 
I beleive this is a violation of human rights and it should be enforced that employers have to
ensure proper ventilation, air purifiers, air quality monitors or access to the proper PPE
while working to protect against disease for the safety of their workers from both short term
and long term health conditions.
 
I really hope I can get this message out there and that OSHA will consider implementing
policies to help protect workers.
 
 
Thank you. 




